
Please look inside 

the newsletter for 

more details about 

our canned food 

needs and for 

MORE Mission 

updates. 

VERSE OF THE MONTH 
 

 

 

 

Precious in the sight of the LORD 

 is the death of his saints. 

Psalm 116:15 
 

 

     Prayer Requests      
 

Please join us in prayer for 
 

Joan Human Prays for Rainey Alexander and family 

Jerry McDonald Prays for our country and the lost 

Mrs. Doris L. Beall Prays for the “Church” and the USA 

Mary M. Sagendorph Prays for our country and leaders 

Jennifer Bradley Prays for the Bradley family 

Mrs. Linda Watson Prays for the United States 

Ms. Buffy Newell Prays for America 

Bennie & Clara Hall Prays for our nation 

Roger & Frances Easterling Prays for everyone 

Bettye W. Johnson Prays for God’s people 

Harold Rigsby Prays for Teresa Johnson 

Frances Mathis Prays for The Mathis Family 

Tommy Rogers Prays for his family and Albany, GA 

Mrs. Jean Mills-Phillips Prays for those who know about Jesus but don’t know him as savior 

Tekla C. Sellars Prays for her mother’s pending surgery and recovery 

Ron & Elizabeth Wolfe Prays for Paster Debbie Cone 

Barbara A. Caldwell Prays for salvation for Corey Treadwell 

Mr. & Mrs. Wesley A. Hacker Prays for Bill Hartman’s family – Chris & Jerry 

J.M. Yielding Prays for Phil & Shelva Gresham and Carolyn Stevens 

Mrs. June L. Tester Prays for our country, its leaders, the lost, and our churches 

Mrs. Louie A. Moore Marshall Prays for the mean, selfish and hateful people of the USA 

Ms. Geneva Van Dyke Prays for Rev. Frank Williamson, Mary, and daughter 

Julie C. McGovern Prays for Karen Goodman, Dee Eason, and Erik Feeney 

Fredrick & Christine Waldorf Prays for Albany Rescue Mission and our nation 

Martha Moulton Prays for the salvation of the USA 

Charles O. Meyer Prays for healing for those with health issues 

Mrs. Frances Anderson Prays for America – God bless her again 

Mr. & Mrs. Wesley A. Hacker Prays for Jimmy Wilkerson & Betty Ann Wilkerson 

Timothy A. Sizemore Prays for Hunter - (Guidance and Direction) and Pine Forest Church 

Mrs. Jimmie Nell Davis Prays for our churches to continue to preach the gospel and Israel 

Mrs. Jeanette H. Weathersby Prays for her family and herself – health, finances, and peace 

Pauline P. Worthy Prays for the leadership and staff at First Baptist Church of Leesburg 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Bear ye one another's burdens, and so fulfil the law of Christ.  Galatians 6:2 
 
 
 

 

 

If you have a prayer request that you would like to have published in the newsletter,  
please make a clearly written note on your reply card or mail us a letter. We plan to mail out receipts for March & April by the end of May. 

If you need to report any corrections or haven’t received yours, you may contact the ministry office at (229)-435-7615. We plan to mail out 
receipts for May & June by the end of July. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MISSION OUTREACH RESULTS FOR APRIL 2021 

Individual Cases      Professions of Faith in Christ 

Emergency Aid   175   Mid-Day Chapel Service   30 

Emergency Food Bags    75   Men’s Program Division    8 

Misc. Donations   335   Women’s Program Division    5 

        Mission Outreach    15 

Free Clothing: Hundreds of individual pieces.  Over 7,000 meals served. 
 
 
 

 

 

The pieces of this newsletter mailing were designed using Microsoft products. 

 
 

 

REACHING THE LEAST, THE LAST, THE LOST 

  * Ministering to the least, the last, & the lost for 33 years *  

The AlbanyRescueMission of the LORD 
News from and about Albany Rescue Mission, Inc. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Ministry Thrift Store 

604 North Monroe Street www.AlbanyRescueMission.org                                    614 West Roosevelt Avenue 

Albany, Georgia 31701 Albany, Georgia 31701 

DIRECTOR’S NOTES 
 

The Mission Moving Forward 
 

Dear Supporters & Friends, 

Let me take the time to thank all of you! Because of your care and compassion, 

you have helped the mission to recover through the last couple of years. None of 

this would have been possible without your support.  
 

I believe the Lord continues to protect us here at the 

mission. Statistically speaking, we should have been at the 

top of the list to get COVID-19 cases. When you take into 

consideration the public that comes to eat at the mission 

every day. We thank The Lord that we have not 

currently got any cases here at the mission. We continue to 

feed the public and our residents around 7,000 meals per 

month with your help. We recently held a graduation for 

several of our residents who finished our new beginnings program. We house 

over 60 men, women, and children at our 3 locations (Men’s Program Dorm, 

Graduate Dorm, and Women & Children’s Shelter. Remember we give God’s 

only plan of salvation to everyone who comes to the mission. Only Jesus saves! 

This is not a religion; it is a relationship with The Lord. 

 As we enter the hot months, when donations fall and our utilities rise, please 

keep us in your prayers as we minister The Lord’s love to all those who come to 

us for help. A special thanks to all of you who give and pray for The Least, The 

Last, and The Lost. May the Lord bless you and your family as we serve Him. 
 

 

Saved to serve,  

Bro. Larry Hample 

Director, ARM  
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   Let’s Feed a Family of Four    

4 cans of vegetables 

4 cans of fruit 

4 cans of meat (tuna, beans, chili, etc.) 

4 cans of soup 

1 package of dry beans 

1 package of cereal or grits 

1 box of crackers 

1 package of pasta, rice, etc. 

1 jar of peanut butter 

1 jar of jelly or jam 

1 bar of soap 

MISSION MOMENTS 
 

 

  In Memory of Mrs. Mabel Berry   
It has been more than 12 years now, since we suffered the loss of Mrs. 

Mabel Berry.  She was our Women’s Program Director for many years.  

Our thoughts and prayers go out to her family and friends.  May the peace 

of God, which passeth all understanding, comfort you as only the Lord can. 
 

 Precious in the sight of the LORD is the death of his saints. 

Psalm 116:15 

******************************************************************** 

MORE Mission updates . . .   
Canned food drive: If you’d like to help meet our need for canned goods, here are a couple of 

special requests . . .  

Our meals: Our cooks would be glad to receive some large 

(#10) cans of food 

(vegetables, fruits, 

beans, etc.) to serve 

at our daily meals. 

Emergency food bags: Can you donate all or part 

of a food bag for us to give to a needy 

family?  Here’s a list of things we like to 

include . . .   
 

New Thrift Store Warehouse: If you have not visited or 

seen our new warehouse, we invite you to come on down and 

check it out. It’s also the time of year we need to restock our non-perishable food items. We serve over 7,000 

meals a month to our residents and the public and provide an average of 75 food bags to families in need per 

month. We hope and pray you can help out in this area. Thank you! 
 

Mike’s Corner 

Hello Everyone,  
 

I would like to share with everyone that our thrift store has recently taken on new management. We are 

aware that some of our long-time customers have had less than pleasant experiences under the prior 

management and we would like to encourage you to return to meet our new management members, Christie 

Moore and Layton Duke. We could not continue to provide for those who come to us in need without your 

support. We are quite sure you will be pleased to experience the changes made. New items arrive in daily 

and to keep up with the demand we will soon have another thrift store truck in operation to bring it all in. 

All we ask is that you join us in prayer as we search for an additional driver. Once again, we thank for your 

continued support and we know The Lord will provide has he always has. 

May God Bless Each of You 

Mike Gravette, 

Program Director 
 

 
 
 

 
 

HOPE FOR THE HOMELESS 

HONORING & REMEMBERING 
In Honor 

Ms. Geneva Van Dyke in honor of Barbara Caldwell 
Ms. Buffy Newell in honor of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ 
Harold Rigsby in honor of our law enforcement 

Laverne Paul in honor of Mark Daniel 
Tekla C. Sellars in honor of her parents 

Samuel & Robin Nance in honor of Bill Abell 
 

Frances Mathis in honor of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ 
Mrs. Jeanette H. Weathersby in honor of Godly mothers 

Mary M. Sagendorph in honor of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ 
Glenn & Kathy Sinquefield in honor of Winifred Sinquefield 

Abigail S. S. Class of Sherwood Baptist in honor of feeding the hungry 
Mrs. Joyce J. Sadler in honor of Albany Rescue Mission 

Jennifer Bradley in honor of Marvene Bradley 
Mrs. June L. Tester in honor of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ 

Mrs. Frances Anderson in honor of all APD Officers 
Charles E. Hutchison in honor of James & Gayle Monroe 

James Horne, Jr. in honor of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ 
Mrs. Jimmie Nell Davis in honor of Ross & Sandra Powell 

Pauline P. Worthy in honor of Jerry & Cathy Smith 
Mrs. Doris L. Beall in honor of David & Kathy Smith 
Bettye W. Johnson in honor of Third Kiokee Church 

J.M. Yielding in honor of Georgia Cochran Sunday School Class 
Fredrick & Christine Waldorf in honor of Albany Rescue Mission 
Bennie & Clara Hall in honor of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ 

Mr. & Mrs. Wesley A. Hacker in honor of Bill Hartman 
Mrs. Doris M. Jones in honor of Capper & Sara Pfelpsen 

 
 
 
 

 
 

In Memory 
Billy & Hazel Hughes in memory of Wes Hughes 
Tekla C. Sellars in memory of Ms. Brenda Cross 
Steve Stahl in memory of Evelyn Stahl 
Martha Moulton in memory of Judge Steven Goss 
Rosalyn T. Jones in memory of Ernest C. Jones, Sr. 
Mrs. Jeanette H. Weathersby in memory of precious mothers 
Julie C. McGovern in memory of Lt. Col. & Mrs. Jerry Crupper 
Brian Church in memory of Myrtle O’Brien 
Denise & Jeffrey Hall in memory of Nancy Mitchell 
Ron & Pat Simpson in memory of Steve Singleton 
Mrs. Jean Mills-Phillips in memory of Oliver Mills 
Rosalyn T. Jones in memory of Greta Williams 
Mrs. Doris L. Beall in memory of Murray Beall 
Helen J. Black in memory of Dr. Billy C. Black 
Mary M. Sagendorph in memory of Joe Sagendorph 
Bettye W. Johnson in memory of Ms. Carrie Mathis 
Timothy A. Sizemore in memory of Thomas Harrell 
Ms. Ruth C. Mills in memory of Hardy Couch 
Arthur Truluck in memory of Daniel Truluck 
Dr. Richard H. Anson in memory of Dr. Ernest W. Benson 
Mrs. Jeanette H. Weathersby in memory of Catherine Henderson 
Ron & Pat Simpson in memory of Mrs. Judy Smith 
Charles O. Meyer in memory of deceased family members 
Dr. Richard H. Anson in memory of Dr. Joe Bohlen 
Barry & Malissa English in memory of Brian Crosby 
Mrs. Billie Kirksey in memory of Gerald Kirksey 
Jennifer Bradley in memory of Edythe Bradley 

Mrs. Linda Watson in memory of Lila Flowers Barrett 
Ms. Geneva Van Dyke in memory of Mattie Broadway Vaughn 

Michael & Pam Amos in memory of Lorraine Sheeks 
Juanita Gilmore in memory of Dr. Henry Gilmore 

Judy G. Gowan in memory of J. Mark Gilliam 
Barbara J. Bush in memory of Donna Bush Kellogg 

Greg Suess in memory of Lamar Reese 
James & Bonnie Hall in memory of Sherry Boynton 

Mrs. Leroy R. Hall in memory of Mr. Leroy R. Hall 
Karen Shiver in memory of Kenneth E. Shiver 

Lynda Sue Ford in memory of J.B. & Grace Holland 
Doris King in memory of Jimmy King 

Frances Mathis in memory of Charlie W. Mathis 
Ms. Kelly A. Clay in memory of Maggie Richards 

Mrs. Theresa Goodrum in memory of John Goodrum 
Mrs. June L. Tester in memory of Bill Dean 

Dr. Glenn & Mrs. Deborah Zuern in memory of Luther Welch 
Tommy Rogers in memory of Gloria Rogers 

Mrs. Laura H. Pye in memory of Donald L. Pye 
Jerry McDonald in memory of Babette Senn 

Jimmy L. Bush in memory of Jemima Bush 
Judge & Mrs. Herbert Phipps in memory of Dr. Walter Judge 

Grant & Barbara Jansen in memory of Jesse A. Lyon 
Bennie & Clara Hall in memory of Veronica G. Peterkin 

Mrs. Jeanette H. Weathersby in memory of Frances H. Revels 
Mr. & Mrs. John Holman in memory of Curt Hall 

Mrs. Jimmie Nell Davis in memory of Mrs. Nona McCranie 
 
 

 
Mrs. Jimmie Nell Davis in memory of Mrs. Nell Lord 
Mrs. Juanita G. Lawson in memory of H.B. Lawson 

J.M. Yielding, Jr. in memory of Jack & Alma Yielding 
Grant & Barbara Jansen in memory of Gerald Sadler 

Col. (Ret.) Joseph H. Lepla, USAF in memory of Kathleen LePla 
Fredrick & Christine Waldorf in memory of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ 

Mrs. Louie A. Moore Marshall in memory of Petty Officer Jimmie Warren Fennell, II 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

LEADING THE LOST TO THE LORD 


